
From: raspring@mail.com [mailto:raspring@mail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 10:43 AM 
To: Steve Rymer 
Subject: Fwd: The proposed Sunsweet project, an 83-unit residential/commercial 
development to be built behind the parking garage downtown. 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
> Dear Morgan Hill City Council, 
>  
> I know you are in receipt of a letter written by Chris Monach  
> regarding the= proposed Sunsweet project, an 83-unit  
> residential/commercial development t= o be built behind the parking  
> garage downtown. I too would like to know you= r reasoning should you  
> choose to approve a development that requires so man= y variances from  
> Morgan Hills existing rules, regulations and requirements = for dow 
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